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29 June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Strike action by members of the National Education Union – NSB Awareness Update 

  

You may well be aware through the national media of forthcoming strike action by the National 

Education Union (NEU), one of the main teaching trade unions. 

  

There are two national days of strikes planned this term: 

  

• Wednesday, 5th July 

• Friday, 7th July  

 

On strike days, teachers involved in the industrial action will not teach their classes or undertake any 

other duties. The school is currently undertaking a detailed Risk Assessment of the likely impact of 

the industrial action to determine whether there will be sufficient teaching staff for NSB to remain fully 

open to all students (with a full or amended curriculum) or partially open on each of the two Strike 

Days.  The school will aim to remain open for as many students as it safely can and I will write to all 

parents with the outcome of the Risk Assessment by Monday, 3rd July at the latest. 

 

 

For parental information, Sports Day, which was scheduled for July 5th has now been rearranged to 

Tuesday, July 11th .  

  

Yours faithfully 

  

 
  

Richard Bernard 

Headmaster 

 


